

Message from Fairview PTA - 04/20/2022



Fairview PTA Newsletter

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Teacher Appreciation Lunch gift card donations are due by April 22nd and can be dropped off in the school front office. Thank you all so much!!

Multicultural Night:

As we approach the deadline for signing up to participate in **Multicultural Night**, we wanted to mention which countries families have volunteered to help represent on **Friday, May 6th, from 6-8pm, in the Big Gym**.

Albania - Table, Food, Attending

Assyria - Table, Food, Attending

Bosnia and Herzegovina - Table, Attending

China - Food, Parade, Attending

Croatia - Table, Attending

Ecuador - Table, Parade, Attending

Greece - Table, Food, Parade, Performance, Attending

India - Table, Food, Parade, Performance, Attending

Indonesia - Table, Food, Parade, Attending

Iraq - Table, Food, Parade, Attending

Norway - Attending

Pakistan - Table, Food, Parade, Performance, Attending

Philippines - Table, Attending

Poland - Attending

Romania - Table, Food, Attending

Serbia - Attending

South Korea - Table, Food, Attending

Sweden - Attending

Tanzania - Table

Trinidad - Table, Food, Attending

United States of America - Attending

If you do not see your country on this list, but would like your country represented, please consider signing up for one to five of the options, by **Tuesday, April 26th**, by filling out the survey below. (This list was updated the morning of Tuesday, April 19th.)

Multicultural Night Participation Survey: Multicultural Night Survey

Also, if you would like to volunteer for a portion of the night, please consider helping to set-up, at check in, at baggage claim, and/or to clean up, by click the link below:

Volunteer for Multicultural Night below:

Sign-Up Here

DEI Committee:

The PTA Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion committee would like to celebrate the diversity of our Fairview community. We are looking for families who are willing to be featured in our new "Families of Fairview" newsletter spotlight. Whether you've lived in Skokie for three decades or three weeks, we'd love to share your family's story and connect our community. If you are interested or would like to learn more, please fill out this form.

If you have any questions, please contact Kejal Shah and Steve Larenas, at pta@fairview72.com.

Sincerely,

Fairview South PTA









Fairview School District 72 would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Fairview School District 72 directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.